
Kendall Alumni Wrestlers 
By: Coach Michael Bourne 

Tradition is the cornerstone of successful athletic programs. The Kendall 

community has supported and encouraged countless youths, which in turn has also 

contributed to a longstanding customary bond between past and present student-

athletes. 

During the 2009/2010 and 2010/2011 wrestling seasons, our student-athletes 

took it upon themselves to honor Kendall alumni and show their gratitude prior to 

our matches against rivals Lyndonville and Holley. A large number of individuals 

showed up to not only be honored for their past participation in a distinguished 

program, but also to display their continued support for the current Kendall 

wrestlers. As a result, alumni night has now become a tradition itself. We are 

inviting you or someone you know who participated on the Kendall wrestling team 

in the past to the home match on January 12
th

, 2012 against Attica. 

For alumni interested in attending the January 12th event, please contact 

Coach Bourne via email at mbourne@kendallschools.org or by phone at (585) 

659-2706, ext. 2109 or (585) 507-3887. To those who participated in last year’s 

event, please provide your information as well to confirm accuracy. The Kendall 

wrestling team thanks you for your past contributions to the program and looks 

forward to honoring you during our 2011-2012 season. 


